
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share an update on our recent youth ministry activities! 

Recent Events: 

• Summer Camp: Our youth had an amazing time at summer camp last month, filled with 

fun activities and spiritual growth. 

• Community Service: On September 15th, the youth volunteered at the local food bank, 

serving over 100 families. 

• Game Night: We held a game night on October 6th, fostering friendships and team spirit 

among all participants. 

Upcoming Events: 

We have some exciting events lined up: 

• Fall Retreat: Mark your calendars for our Fall Retreat on November 10-12! Registration 

is now open. 

• Thanksgiving Dinner: Join us for a Thanksgiving potluck on November 23rd. Please 

bring a dish to share! 

• Christmas Party: Save the date for our Christmas celebration on December 15th. More 

details to follow. 

Get Involved: 

We encourage parents to get involved in our activities! Volunteer opportunities are available for 

each event. 

Thank you for your continued support in nurturing our youth's spiritual growth! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

Youth Ministry Leader 

[Your Church Name] 


